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Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 7 Standards Evening 

I am writing to inform you that the scheduled Year 7 Standards Evening on Thursday 

4 January 2018 has been cancelled. The purpose of this evening was to explain how the 

Cognitive Ability Tests (CATs) that your child has taken part in this term would be used 

to support our target setting process. We have, however, changed the way in which we 

use the CATs data and they are now restricted to supporting us internally in our 

teaching and learning strategies to maximise the progress for our students. 

If you have any queries regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me via the main 

school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms J. Essery 

Deputy Headteacher 


